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Report Cards: Report cards will be sent home on Thursday, April 11th. 
 
Parent-Teacher Meetings April 15th: This term parent teacher 
meetings will be held on one day, not over 2 days. Parents can 
schedule a meeting on Monday, April 15th between the hours of 12:30-
2:30 pm or 3:30-6:30 pm. Bookings for the meetings will be done using 
the online booking APP. Booking steps and link to the booking site will 
be sent home through School Messenger.  
 
Solar Eclipse April 8th: Due to the strength of the Solar Eclipse, districts have decided to close 
schools early to have children safely at home during the eclipse. Buses will leave the school at 1:00 
pm so please prepare ahead for childcare services as your child(ren) will arrive home early on this 
day.  
 
Hot Lunch Program: I am happy to announce hot lunch will begin again in April. Hot lunch will run 
Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.  
 
Cash Online: We continue to move to more cash online payments. Milk orders are now online. 
 
Student Attendance: Schools are still seeing children missing a significant amount of time. Missing 
instruction has a direct correlation to academic achievement and the building of strong social 
relationships. We ask you make every effort to send your child to school unless they are sick or have 
medical appointments. We are aware of several flu strains going around affecting adults and 
children. 
 
Swim & Dunk for grades 4 & 5: A message went home Wednesday about a new 6-week Swim & Dunk 
Program for grades 4 & 5 after school on Thursdays in April and May. Please see School Messenger 
email for the link to register or go to the Pool Committee’s Facebook page. Registration closes April 
1st. Limit of 24 students. 

  RETIREMENT: After 36 years, I have decided to retire. My official day of 
retirement is May 31st. It has been my pleasure serving the children, parents, 
and community of Belleisle. I will ensure the Ballfield-Playground Project is 
completed before I fade out. I thank all of you for being supportive over the 
years and I wish you well. The district is planning to have a new principal in 
place for June. 

~Mrs. Perry   
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NO SCHOOL 

April 1st: Easter Monday 

April 15th: Parent Teacher 
morning & evening 
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